
Dear Parents and Guardians,

As the autumn leaves continue to fall, and we approach the holiday season, I want to take a
moment to reflect on the fantastic start we've had this school year. I am so proud of the progress
our students have made both academically and socially.

This month, we continue to focus on being safe, respectful, and responsible—core values that are
key to creating a positive and supportive school environment. Our students have been
demonstrating these values daily, and I encourage you to talk with your children at home about
how they can continue to practice safety, respect, and responsibility both in school and in the
community.

In November, we have several exciting events and activities coming up:
Additional Fall Sports - Boys Basketball: The boys basketball season will kick off practice on
Monday, November 4. We’re excited to see our student-athletes take the court and show their
Raider pride!
PBIS Assembly (November 8): We will hold our Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports
(PBIS) assembly where we will celebrate students who have been demonstrating what it
means to be safe, respectful, and responsible. We will also highlight present athletic awards
for fall sports and students of the month.
No School on November 11 for Veterans Day and November 27-29 for Thanksgiving Break.
End of Trimester 1 (November 25): The first trimester will come to an end. To celebrate, our
staff is planning a fun-filled day on Monday, November 25, to mark this milestone. It will be a
day of activities, creativity, and community-building!
Grade Day (November 26): There will be no school for students on November 26 as teachers
finalize grades.



Thank you for your continued partnership in your child’s education.

Warm regards,

Lori Dilbeck
Principal, Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School

For Emergency and Weather Alerts from the District

Flash Alert is one of the systems that the district uses to communicate with staff and families in
the event of a school delay or closure. If you sign up, you will receive notifications of such events.
Just click on the button below and follow the steps to sign up. If you've already signed up, log in
and click "Managing Subscriptions" to update for this year and test the email they have on file for
you.

Flash Alert

Inclement Weather English.pdf Download
58.7 KBinsert_drive_filePDF

Inclement Weather Spanish.pdf Download
60.2 KBinsert_drive_filePDF

NOV 3 - Daylight Saving Time Ends (Fall Back)
NOV 11 - Veterans Day - No School
NOV 15 - School Dance; theme "Under The Sea" - 6:00 - 8:00pm
NOV 19 - Picture Retake Day
NOV 26 - Grade Day End of Tri 1 - No School
NOV 27-29 - Thanksgiving Break - No School
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Important Dates to Come...

Dec 23-Jan 3 - Winter Break - No School
Jan 6 - Professional Development - No School
Jan 20 - Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday - No School

Under the Sea Dance

Who: 7th & 8th graders
When: Friday, November 15th | 6:00-8:00 p.m.
Where: Middle School - MPR
Cost: $5 or 15 sand dollars

Concessions available for purchase (drinks, snacks, soft serve, pizza, etc.)
Pictures available for $1

Picture Retake Day - Nov. 19

Picture retake day is happening on Tuesday, November 19th. You
can order prints at mylifetouch.com using your students' ID number
or the Picture Day ID: EVTNSMDPX.

http://mylifetouch.com/


NKN Robotics Meet | October 26

On Saturday, October 26th, NKN Robotics team—named "Undecided?"—attended FIRST Tech Meet 0
with the Silicon Forest League.

The programming team, including Dillon, Karsten, Lily, and Xandre, spent hours working on sensor-
based programming using a new odometry sensor (x,y movement), the built-in imu (for heading), a
potentiometer (for arm angle), and motor encoder (for arm extension). This represents the
greatest amount of sensor-based programming that NKN Robots has ever attempted. These tasks



take a significant amount of time and this group will continue to develop on these skills in the
coming years.

The result was a two-win, three-loss record. The team learned from their mistakes and continued
to improve in their performance throughout the meet. Despite these competition rounds being only
2:30, do not underestimate how difficult they are. The members of our team who stepped up as the
drive team were Alex (chassis), Xandre and Josiah (arm), and Lily (team coach).

Thank you parents, mentors, sponsors, and NKN School District for making participation in FIRST
Tech Challenge possible!

Cowbell For Cross Country | October 31

On Halloween Day our Cross Country team embarked out to Tillamook for a meet. Despite the
rainy weather, our team finished 2nd! Their trophy is a cow bell that is now proudly displayed in our
school hallway.

Congratulations, Team!



Coming Soon...

Cheerleading/Dance - Practices start on November 5th.
Girls Basketball - Practices will start after Winter Break; more information to come.
Wrestling - Practices will start after Winter Break; more information to come.

Get your sports physicals NOW for Winter 24/25 sports!

You can schedule a sports physical with your regular medical
provider or call the NKN Health Center at 503-355-3500 to get your
sports physical before the first day of school!
Download the forms at NKNHealth.org (Sports Physical Form,
Consent Form, Release of Information Form, and HIPAA Forms).
These are all required. If you're a new patient to the NKN Health
Center, you would also need to complete the New Patient Forms
each school year.

http://nknhealth.org/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0EbPZ2yTR_fYTsE2x9zN1jxRFjMrtlJhdIJc1khmbO82ovu4ALlL7iaWY_aem_AciFsUQhq9lKWvJg-P-mzHZBl91GngkNgjdV7SXLOYa67HFC-hiTV8Zah4uxTW_iO71BpdXA4iMUtZdjVCeDe-CB


Student athletes in Middle School and High School must have an up to date sports physical
completed every 2 years in order to participate in practices and games.

New Hours for NKN
Health and Wellness

Nuevo horario para NKN
Health and Wellness

Cold & Flu Season
Dear Parent/Guardian:

As we approach the cold and flu season, please remind your middle
schoolers to wash their hands. Good hand hygiene is the number
one prevention effort for transmission of germs! Washing hands
before meals, after using the bathroom and whenever hands are visibly dirty helps prevent your
students from getting sick.

Let's all take part in this simple prevention effort!

If you child needs medication at school, please read:

A permission form must be submitted to the office for medication administration.
See attached authorization forms below - you can bring signed to registration.
This means ALL medication must be checked in at the office with a signed authorization
from a parent or physician depending on the medication.
This applies TO ALL MEDICATION EVEN TUMS OR ASPRIN.

Please call the office if you have questions



Authorization for Medical
Administration

Self Medication
Agreement *Doctor's
Note Required"

You may have received a letter mailed home regarding immunizations for your student. Shots are
required by law for children who attend public schools, private schools, preschools, childcare
facilities, and Head Start programs in Oregon. Nearly every place that provides care for a child
outside the home requires shots or an exemption to stay enrolled (more info).
For Oregon school’s immunization requirements click here

Where to get copies of immunization records?
A copy is also located at any of the Tillamook County Health Centers.
Oregon Certificate of Immunization Status Form

Why is it important to keep copies of immunization records?
Most people are busy and have trouble remembering a shot from years back. Keeping a shot
record of immunizations ensures that children will not miss any immunizations. Immunization
record are an important part of permanent medical records that will be needed throughout life. It’s
up to the guardians to make sure children are protected and up to date on immunizations.

If your student is due for an immunization, you will receive a letter in the mail stating what vaccine
is due. Oregon Exclusion date for all students is Feb 19th 2025.

Sick? Stay Home OR Come to School?

As cold and flu season hits full stride, the decision to send or keep your child home can become
more tricky. We follow a symptom protocol chart developed by the Oregon Health Department.
Nobody likes getting sick, but if your student is ill and you're not sure they should be at school,
please refer to the chart here and keep the school updated of their attendance.

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/PreventionWellness/VaccinesImmunization/GettingImmunized/Pages/SchExemption.aspx#:~:text=Exemptions%20and%20Immunity%20Documentation,or%20with%20a%20blood%20test.
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/PREVENTIONWELLNESS/VACCINESIMMUNIZATION/GETTINGIMMUNIZED/Pages/SchRequiredImm.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/PREVENTIONWELLNESS/VACCINESIMMUNIZATION/GETTINGIMMUNIZED/Documents/SchCISform.pdf


Missing School?
If you need to contact us for attendance purposes, email us at
msattendance@nknsd.org. Please include the following:

Students First and Last name
Reason for the absence
Date or time they will return from absence

We are not always by our phone, so by emailing us it will help keep
your student's attendance up to date!

We understand that students miss school due to illness, appointments or for a pre-arranged
absence, but we want to partner with you to make sure your student is as successful as possible.
Students with strong attendance are more likely to succeed in school and in future employment.
All absences impact a student's performance and they miss out on valuable instructional time.
Emailing or calling the office to let us know they won't be here is a start to keeping them on track!

Students who earn a 3.5 G.P.A. or better, complete 7 hours of
community service/volunteer hours, have good behavior, and good
attendance for the trimester will be awarded the status of Honor
Roll.

In order to make honor roll, students must complete a minimum of
7 hours of community service per trimester. For each activity, the
student will need a signature and the contact information from the
supervising adult. Once this is completed, send in your letter to your student's advisor or the
middle school office.

mailto:msattendance@nknsd.org


LEARN MORE

Registration Access, Grade Access, Attendance, Class
Schedule and more!

ParentVUE is a web portal that allows parents to access real-time
information related to their student's education progress. Parents
can view their student's attendance, grades, assignments, and
more. If you are a new user, contact the Middle School for your
activation code and get signed in!

Click Here To Enroll, Register or Update Information Today!

Want to support Neah-Kah-Nie Middle School’s parent group? It’s easy! Connect your Fred Meyer
Community Rewards account to Neah-Kah-Nie School District #56, and Fred Meyer will donate a
portion of your purchases to help our school. Thank you for your support!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eCcxuMi2HUtooJV_aSinYILK0zwYjM2J/view?usp=sharing
https://parent-neahkahnie.cascadetech.org/neahkahnie/PXP2_Login_Parent.aspx?Logout=1%C2%AEenerateSessionId=True




Marie Giani/Emily Massey
Head Secretary and Assistant Secretary


